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11*" May 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

| am delighted to be the Interim Headteacher at Bishopswood, | have been given a very warm
welcome by everyone | have met so far, children and adults alike and | hope very much to meet as
many of you as | can soon too.

| am now in a position to inform you about the rest of leadership team:

Lorraine Green — Interim Deputy Headteacher. Lorraine has a long established educational
background, most recently working in a senior leadership role at Kingfisher school in Abingdon which
is part of the Propeller Academy Trust. Lorraine brings with her expertise in curriculum design and
will be leading on pupil progress. Lorraine will be based at our primary site but will work across the
school on her areas of responsibility.

David Stevinson — Interim Deputy Headteacher. David is a very experienced school leader having
held senior positions in a number of schools, most recently in special education. David will be
leading on attendance and behaviour. He will be based at secondary but like Lorraine, he will be
working across both sites on his areas of responsibility.

Sharon Hickles — Assistant Headteacher. Sharon will continue in our Designated Safeguarding Lead
role. She is also responsible for Careers Education and will be leading EHCPs for secondary aged
pupils.

Gayle Didcock — Assistant Headteacher. Gayle will continue with her role as the lead on ‘Children We
Care For’ (formerly Looked After Children) Gayle will also be leading on SMSCD (Spiritual, Moral,
Social and Cultural Development) and leading EHCPs for primary aged pupils.

The Propeller Trust’s Chief Executive Officer, Tom Pegler and Chief Operations Officer, Tracey
Stratton will be supporting with all of the school improvements.

It is my aim to communicate with you all on a regular basis so that you are kept informed of the
work that is going on and the developments at Bishopswood.

If you have any queries about your child at school, please do not hesitate to contact the school office
or your child’s class teacher in the first instance.

Yours sincerely
I

Stephanie Coneboy
Interim Headteacher



